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-Enited $tates $tnatt
WASHINGTON. DC 20510

September 21, 1990

To: Congressional Liaison
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H: Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Inquiry from: Dr. William Loran ]100 Thorndalo Drive 356 -

San Rafael, California 94903
i

Re 'Please respond to the issues raised by Dr. Loran
regarding the possibility of extending.the public
comment' period for.the DEIR/S on the proposed Ner.dles
siting of a-Low-Level Waste Repository.

I forward the attached for your review and consideration.
Your. report, infduplicate, along.with the return of~the

.

'

enclosure, will be appreciated. The response should be directed.
to the attention of Jim Kohlenberger in my Washington offics.
Thank.you for your attention to this matter.

Sinc ely,

.

Alan Cranston
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